
        

 

 
 

WILLS CREEK CHRISTMAS SOCIAL UPDATE 
 

 
Friends and neighbors came together for our annual Christmas social on Saturday 
Dec 3rd to kick off the holiday season and to help two local families have a special 
Christmas. 
 
In addition to all the goodies people brought to share, we held a 50/50 draw, a 
prize basket raffle and newly added this year – a homemade cookie sale and 
portraits by Molly! 
 
As a result of the overwhelming generosity from Wills Creek owners and 
residents, we collected over $1400 in gifts and donations - a huge success! 
 
Special thanks go out to Bill & Albina Pedersen for donating the tableware in 
addition to other supplies, and to the Social Committee for their time and work to 
plan fun events for us throughout the year:  Cathi Smith, Colleen Jones, Connie 
Peters, Kelley McElroy and Irene Buch.  
 
On behalf of the Surrey Christmas Bureau, we would like to extend a sincere 
thank you to everyone for helping to make this Christmas extra special for two 
Surrey Families.  
 
We wish you all the best for a safe, happy and healthy 2017. 
 
 
Wills Creek Strata Council 


